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"""""""""""" Washington, DC 20006

+ American Red Cross \%’ﬂi =S “Nadonat Headquarters

March 4, 1986

Dear John,

In response to your February 17, 1986 query about anti-
HBc testing, I am enclosing a copy of a communication issued
to all Red Cross regional blood services that indicated that
American Red Cross will not make changes in donor testing di-
rectives at this time.

We are conducting a review of the subject of anti-
HBc/ALT donor testing. at national headquarters on March 7, !
1986. 1'1l send you an update on our position after that !
review.

With best regards,

Sincerely,

GRO-C

S.GEYral “§aﬁaigi, M.D.
Asséé}atz\géce President
Med 1 Opérations

John D. Cash, M.D.

Naticnal Medical Director

Scottish National Blood Transfusion Service

Headguarters Unit

Ellen's Glen Road

Edinburgh EH17 7QT

Scotland
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